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Home Health Services 
This is a reminder to home health providers regarding claim submission requirements. All home health 
services are required to be submitted using the 837I electronic claim format. The appropriate revenue 
code(s) must be submitted for the services provided. Associated HCPCS codes must also be submitted on 
each line or the line may be denied for additional information. 

Additional information regarding home health services is available in the online Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield of Minnesota Provider Policy and Procedure Manual, Chapter 11, Home Health, Home Infusion 
and Hospice section.       

      Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

 
HCPCS stands for Health Care Procedure Coding System 
    


